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The school Privacy Notice is available on the Houlton School website under Useful Links. 

Next week will be WEEK A 

Ofsted Parent View 
 

Thank you to the 136 out of 540 families who have completed the Parent View survey.  Please can we 

encourage those who haven’t yet done so to complete this by following the link below. It takes just a couple 

of minutes to register on the Ofsted site, then you can complete the quick survey, which also only takes just 

5-10 minutes: https://parentview.ofsted.gov.uk/register 

 

 
 

 

 

 

Football Fixtures for w/c Monday 16 October 
 

• Tuesday 17 October – Y7 v Avon Valley School 

• Thursday 19 October – Y7 v Rugby Free School 

• Thursday 19 – Y8/9 v Avon Valley School 

 

 
 

 

Important PE information 
 

If pupils are not able to participate in PE/Dance for any reason (whether it be medical or injury), we expect a 

hard copy written note from home explaining this. Parents/carers should not email/call into reception as this 

increases the workload for our staff and as PE staff, we do not always have access to emails during the school 

day. If pupils cannot participate, we still expect them to bring their kit and get changed like any other lesson, 

as they will participate in leadership and stewardship activities.  

 

 
 

 

Friends of Houlton School – Movie Night 
 

Friends of Houlton School are holding Movie Night 

next week on Thursday 19 October and will be showing 

Casper. 

 

Movie Night is open to all year groups. 

 

Tickets are £3 per person and are available via ParentPay  

 

A drink and sweets are included in the cost. 

 

Please book your child’s tickets now 
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